Notice of Regularly Scheduled Workshop

This notice of meeting is to inform the public that the Town Council of the Town of Weaverville
will hold its regularly scheduled workshop on Tuesday, November 8, 2016, at 5:30p.m. in the
Fire Department Training Room located at 3 Monticello Road, Weaverville, NC. The purpose of
this workshop is for Town Council to review and discuss land use regulation within the Town’s
municipal borders and to go into closed session pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 143-318.11. Action
may be taken at this meeting.



